
SAN FRANCISCO 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

 
 

NOTICE 
OF  

CANCELLATION 
AND 

CONTINUANCE 
 
 
 

Wednesday,  
April 1, 2020 

 

Architectural Review Committee Meeting 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Wednesday, April 1, 2020 San Francisco Architectural Review Committee 
Meeting has been cancelled. The next Architectural Review Committee Meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020. 
 

Commissioners: 
Kate Black, Jonathan Pearlman, Lydia So 

Ex-Officio – Aaron Hyland 
 

Commission Secretary: 
Jonas P. Ionin 

 
Hearing Materials are available at: 

Website: http://www.sfplanning.org 
Planning Department, 1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor, Suite 400 

Planning Information Center, 1660 Mission Street, 1st Floor 
 
 
 
 
 

Disability and language accommodations available upon request to: 
 commissions.secretary@sfgov.org or (415) 558-6309 at least 48 hours in advance. 

  

http://www.sfplanning.org/
mailto:commissions.secretary@sfgov.org
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A. THE FOLLOWING ITEM SHALL BE CONTINUED TO THE DATE NOTED  
 
 2. 2019-021832COA (S. CISNEROS: (415) 575-9186) 

300 BARTLETT STREET – located at the west side of Bartlett Street at the corner of 24th 
Street, Block 6515, Lot 001. Review and Comment by the Architectural Review Committee 
regarding the proposal to construct a two-story addition and restore previously removed 
historic features to the Carnegie Mission Branch Library (City Landmark No. 234). The new 
construction will be located on the same site as.  Subject property is located in a P (Public) 
Zoning District and 55-X Height and Bulk District. 
Preliminary Recommendation: Review and Comment 
(Continued from Canceled hearing on March 18, 2020) 
Continued to April 15, 2020 

 
 

https://commissions.sfplanning.org/hpcpackets/2019-021832COA_ARC.pdf

